From: Dan Zimmerman [2highdu@sbeglobal .net]
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2006 10:38 AM
To: fireea

Subject: Aerial Retardant EA

Please place the following on your mailing list for the Aerial Application of Fire Retardant EA, and please send all
related environmental documents to;

Californians for Alternatives to Toxics (CATS)
Attn: Dan Zimmerman

315 P Street

Eureka, CA 95501

1/10/2007



